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NRC NAMES NEW RESIDENT INSPECTOR
AT LASALLE NUCLEAR POWER PLANT

Nuclear Regulatory Commission officials in Lisle, Illinois, have announced the assignment of
Eric Duncan as the agency’s Senior Resident Inspector at the LaSalle Nuclear Power Plant in
Marseilles, Illinois.

Duncan, who joined the NRC in 1991, last worked as a nuclear engineer in the NRC Region
III’s Division of Reactor Safety before beginning his current assignment at LaSalle in September. Prior
to working for the NRC, he served in the U.S. Navy aboard the USS Andrew Jackson as a nuclear
trained officer. He earned a bachelor’s degree from the University of Michigan in 1984 in nuclear
engineering.

Duncan, his wife Diane and two sons live in Bolingbrook, Illinois.

Duncan joins NRC Resident Inspector Paul Krohn at LaSalle. They can be reached at the
LaSalle plant at (815) 357-8611.
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